
Freedom of information request NCC-035185-18 
 
Thank you for your recent freedom of information request, for ease we have provided our response 
alongside each point as follows: 
 
1. Has the county council introduced compulsory unpaid leave for local authority workers over the 
Christmas period? No there has been no consideration given to introducing compulsory unpaid leave 
for our employees over the Christmas period 
 
2. If so, how many workers does this affect? Not applicable” 
 
I trust the above information is of assistance to you. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to the 
Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or 
e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.  
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 

mailto:foi@nottscc.gov.uk

